



Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding a disco for children in **Year 3 and 4** on Thursday 14^{th} November from 4.30-5.30 p.m. Tickets will cost £2.50 each, which includes a drink, biscuit and packet of crisps. The disco will be held in the Infant school hall and children will need to be dropped off and collected via the school office.

In order to reduce paper waste, we will not be issuing tickets for the disco. Instead, we ask that your child brings their money into school **in a named envelope** between Monday 11th and Wednesday 13th November.

Yours faithfully,

The Friends Committee